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Climate and Health Identified for Inclusion



• Since 2010, CDC has 

funded 16 state and 

local health departments 

to address local impacts 

of climate change on 

health.















• Between November 1, 2019 through November 21, 2019

• Review draft chapters of the assessment

• Provide input on the report by completing a survey or 

contacting HCT2020@ct.gov to share comments

• Draft State Health Assessment can be found at: 

https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/State-Health-Planning/Healthy-

Connecticut/Healthy-Connecticut-2025

mailto:HCT2020@ct.gov
https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/State-Health-Planning/Healthy-Connecticut/Healthy-Connecticut-2025


In 2014, based on findings of the first 

State Health Assessment, the Health 

Connecticut 2020 State Health 

Improvement Plan was released.

• The plan is data-driven with baselines and targets 

to help us monitor progress.

• Implementation of evidence-based strategies 

related to policy, advocacy, communication, 

partnership development and education providing 

opportunities for aligning efforts and sharing 

approaches.

https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/State-Health-Planning-Assessment--Plan-

2012/State-Health-Improvement-Planning-Coalition





•On September 20, 2019,  partners came together to consider 

a selection of findings from the draft State Health 

Assessment 2.0 (SHA 2.0) and take the first step in planning 

for future health improvement priorities to be included in 

the State Health Improvement Plan (SHIP 2.0).

• There was much discussion of health equity and the need to 

focus on social determinants of health.

• The areas of focus will be determined collaboratively with 

stakeholders from across the state.

Planning has begun for Healthy Connecticut 2025





• The five-year State Health Assessment is an integral part of agency 

activities and is required for us to maintain accreditation. 

• Climate and Health are being assessed for the first time in the 2025 

State Health Assessment, and the public comment period runs until 

November 21st.

• Serving as a Coalition member allows a direct voice on the extent to 

which climate and health are addressed as part of the 2025 and future 

State Health Assessments.

• Many epidemiologists within DPH welcome collaboration to address 

health impacts of climate change.


